Masks now required ilani casino resort
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The Cowlitz Tribe’s ilani resort and casino has begun requiring all guests and employees to
wear face masks to prevent the spread of COVID-19, regardless of vaccination status.

The tribe announced the change Tuesday afternoon on Twitter, citing updated guidance from
Clark County Public Health.

“As the delta variant continues to spread throughout our community, the health and safety of our
guests and team members is a top priority,” the tribe’s announcement said.

Read more https://www.columbian.com/news/2021/aug/17/masks-now-required-ilani-casino-re
sort/
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